
FINANCIAL FRONT

On August 24th, we completed an 
upgrade to our online and mobile 
banking services. 

The upgrade allowed us to keep 
some of the features you’ve come 
to except, such as remote check 
deposit, Picture Pay and person-to-
person payments, while adding new 
features to enhance your banking 
experience with us.

Some of these new features allow 
you to:

• Customize alerts to monitor 
your account’s security, 
transactions and balances and 
card activity 

• Set up new debit and credit 
card controls to turn your card 

on and off, note upcoming 
travel plans, set spending limits 
and restrict merchant category 
charges 

• Transfer funds to and from 
your external accounts and to 
other Fort Financial members’ 
accounts

• Aggregate accounts from any 
financial institution and monitor 
your total financial health from 
one place

• Set and monitor savings goals 
right from online and mobile 
banking

If you haven’t done so yet, we 
encourage you to sign in to your 
account and check it out. Whether you are planning for the 

upcoming holiday shopping season or 
want to consolidate your existing credit 
card balances, consider applying for a 
Fort Financial Visa credit card.

When you open a Visa credit card, you’ll 
receive 0% APR on purchases AND 
balance transfers for 12 months*

Visit your nearest branch location, 
apply online at fortfinancial.org or 
contact us at (260) 432-1561.

*Introductory Annual Percentage Rate (APR) on 
purchases and balance transfers for the first 12 
months. After that, standard rates apply. Contact us for 
credit card disclosure information, including rates, fees 
and other costs.

ONLINE AND MOBILE BANKING UPGRADE BRINGS 
NEW FEATURES

PAY 0% FOR 12 MONTHS 
WHEN YOU OPEN A 
CREDIT CARD
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HOLIDAY HOURS

Each year, Fort Financial awards up 
to $5,000 in scholarships to high 
school seniors or students who 
are currently enrolled in college 
and who plan to continue their 
education through a degree program 
or certification from an accredited 
college, university or technology 
school.

After reviewing all of this year’s 
applications based on the students’ 
academic performance, character, 
involvement in their communities 
and schools and financial needs, the 
Fort Financal Scholarship Committee 
selected four scholarship award 
recipients this year:

• Maia Tittle, a student at 
Southeastern University, was 
awarded $2,500.

• Mariah Maley, a student at the 

University of Saint Francis, was 
awarded $1,000.

• Alexis McCowin, a student at 
Georgia State University, was 
awarded $1,000.

• David Clark, a student at 
Concordia Theology Seminary, 
was awarded $500.

The Scholarship Committee thanks 
all of the applicants for taking the 
time to apply. 

We wish everyone much success 
with their college efforts and 
encourage all eligible high school 
seniors and college students to apply 
next year.

The 2022 scholarship application will 
be available online at fortfinancial.
org in the spring of 2022.

2021 SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS SELECTED

260.432.1561
FORTFINANCIAL.ORG

Fort Financial Credit Union  is a part 
of the CO-OP Shared Branch Network. 
Members  have access to more than  
5,000 locations Nationwide.

THANKSGIVING 

All locations will be closed Thursday, 
November 25, 2021.

The branches will also be closed Friday, 
November 26, 2021, however, the 
Fort Wayne Meijer in-store branches will 
be open from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m.

CHRISTMAS

On Friday, December 24, 2021, the 
branches will be closed while the Fort 
Wayne Meijer in-store branches will be 
open from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m.

All locations will be closed Saturday, 
December 25, 2021.

NEW YEAR

On Friday, December 31, 2021, the 
branches will be closed while the Fort 
Wayne Meijer in-store branches will be 
open from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m.

All locations will be closed Saturday, 
January 1, 2022.

Pictured (left to right): Maia Tittle, Mariah Maley, Alexis McCowin and David Clark


